
Enfield Conservation Commission Meeting 

May 6, 2021 Agenda 

 

7:00 pm: Call meeting to order via zoom. 

  

Attendance: Members on the Commission will be recorded as present, if logged into site. 

Current Members: Shirley Green, Sue Hagerman, Dolores Struckhoff, Terry Terry, Jerold Theis, 

and John Welenc. 

  

Minutes: Approval of April minutes. 

 

New Business: With Alan’s resignation, the Commission will discuss and elect new officers: 

Chair, potentially a Vice Chair, Secretary and Treasurer. We should also discuss new members 

(seven members maximum, therefore, we can add one more and alternates, not sure of this 

number). 

 

Once finalized, the meeting will proceed, led by the new Chair. 

  

Old Business: Update on Cone/Town conflict as a result of the Conservation Commission’s 

correspondence sent to the Board of Selectmen to review at their April 19 meeting.  

 

Note: as of this agenda, Dolores Struckhoff followed up with the Assistant Town Manager, Alisa 

Bonnette, and Alisa responded that the Interim Town Manager, Jack Wozmak, will address this 

issue by sending a formal notice to the property owner regarding the violation before it can be 

enforced by the Police Department or State as applicable. DCS did let Alisa Bonnette know that 

this had happened at least once in the past. 
 

Intent to cut: 

Tax map #17, Lot #2, Northwoodlands, Inc. (by Donald E. Clifford, Vice President – Newport, 

NH), White House Road 

  

Correspondence: 

 

*Standard Dredge and Fill Wetlands Application, Peter Rauert, Map#2, Lot#50, Rice Road, for a 

driveway construction. 

 

*Vertex Tower, construction and operation of a wireless tower off of Route 4. Vertex will install 

a trial balloon to visualize the visual in-pact on April 23 and 24. Information was sent by Rob 

Taylor. 

 

*Thomas Jellison would like access and use Old County Road, (a class VI road) to reach his 

property for a house site. Old County Road is just across from the old Great View Roller Rink. 

Information was sent by Rob Taylor. 

 

Other Correspondence: Letter from NH DOT regarding highway safety improvements on 

Route 4 and 4A Re: District 2 – Guardrail. 

  

Natural Resource Inventory: Update from Jerold Theis and Subcommittee. 

  



Other agenda items: 

 

*Update on Harris Brook Scenic Area picnic table: The Board of Selectmen approved the picnic 

table at their meeting on April 19. On April 22, Alan Strickland, Dolores Struckhoff and two 

members of the DPW met to discuss the location of table so it will not interfere with regular 

mowing and maintenance by the Town. 

 

*Education: Dolores Struckhoff would like to discuss some conservation awareness ideas. 

 

Other agenda items to be determined: 

   

Adjourn 

  

 


